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Chairman Schauer and members of the committee, my name is Tag Anderson. I am the 
Director of the Risk Management Division of the Office of Management and Budget. I appear 
today in support of HB 1085. 
 
This legislation came out of the Governor’s Red Tape Reduction Working Group. During this 
process, there were suggestions to change or eliminate the requirement to create and publish 
biennial reports. This legislation eliminates the requirement that biennial reports be printed 
and allows for the informational content of what would be in a printed biennial report to be 
simply placed on an agency website. But recognizing that there may still be value to preserving 
the information that has historically been in printed biennial reports, HB 1085 would also 
provide that information be transmitted to the state archivist in an appropriate electronic 
format.   
 
Mr. Chairman and committee members, this concludes my testimony. I ask your support for HB 
1085. I would be happy to answer any questions. 
 
Thank you. 


